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Yoimoji of the Week: Buddy
Buddy is Mindful. “I notice what is happening around me. Being aware of how 

I feel keeps me calm and helps me focus.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental 

British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Letters Home
All Classes (sent by email): Letter from Paul Wagstaff re: COVID, Letter re: On-site COVID 

testing for Year 7 upwards in September, Letter gauging interest in Breakfast/After School 

Clubs in September.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Leo R, Chestnut - Independently putting his hand up to ask for a turn, for the first time.

Roy, Oaks - Being kind and helpful during Activity Week.

This Week
School Uniform Orders: If you would like to order any school uniform for September, 

please contact Helene Wilson on Reception. She can be emailed at 

hwilson@qe2school.co.uk

Orchard House Youth Club: Please see the attached leaflet about Orchard House’s 

Youth Club.

September Start of Term: Students return to school for the Autumn Term on 

Tuesday 7th September. Please note that the school has INSET days for staff on 

2nd, 3rd & 6th September.

Congratulations: Congratulations to Claire, teacher in Limes Class, and her fiancé Ben 

on the birth of their son Frederick late last week. We’re all looking forward to meeting 

him!

Class News from Beech Class
Beech class have been enjoying going out and about for their learning! We have visited 

Drusillas to see the different animals and even managed to meet some of them. We 

also went to Shoreham by Sea to learn about geography and safety at the seaside.

http://hwilson@qe2school.co.uk


Class News from Limes Class
Limes class have had an exciting and adventurous Activity Week this week.
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